
EXTENSION & REVITALIZATION PROGRAM 

 

“REMEMBER YOUR WHY”   November 

 

“BANDING TOGETHER FOR OUR VETERANS” 

 

 

WELCOME! 

 
I WANT TO TAKE THIS TIME TO WELCOME AND 

CONGRATULATE OUR NEWEST AUXILIARY 

 

TRUMBULL MEMORIAL AUXILIARY 10059 IN 

DISTRICT 1. THEY WERE INSTITUED AND THE 

NEW OFFICERS WERE INSTALLED ON 

November 16, 2023 

 

WELCOME TO THE VETARANS OF FOREIGN 

WARS FAMILY. 
 
Kim McCarroll, Chief of Staff Dept of CT  
Extension & Revitalization Chairman  
2023 - 2024  
Kimdeptofctaux@gmail.com  
203.482.9075 
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